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There’s snow outside and inside in January!  Art held many 

opportunities for learning. Science mixed with art as we 

discussed how colors and snow changed while we painted 

it.  Reading inspired art as we drew and painted a city. 

Math combined with art as we practiced drawing squares, 

rectangles and triangles. Circles made sunsets.  Social 

emotional skills grew as we focused, concentrated,   

shared and laughed together.   

January also 

brought learning 

the shapes of Mat 

Man.  We 

practiced making, 

then drawing our 

own Mat Man.  We 

used the shapes 

to make the first 

letter in our own 

names. 

On Wednesdays, we love singing with 

Ms. Emily at Music Together.  

Rhythms and rhymes are fun! 

This month, we 

learned how 

quilts are made 

for families who 

need them. We 

thanked Ms. Jan 

for teaching us, 

and sharing the 

love of Jesus. 

We are growing in so many ways! 


